

Thursday, October 22, 2020 SANTA BARBARA COUNTY PARK COMMISSION MEETING CANCELED

The next regular Commission meeting is scheduled for <u>December 3, 2020</u>

Location:

Virtually via Zoom

Any person may request Zoom access prior to the meeting date by contacting the County Parks Administration Office at (805) 568-2467. Persons wishing to address the Santa Barbara County Park Commission should send an email to ecamarena@co.santa-barbara.ca.us prior to commencement of the meeting.

If you have any questions, please contact the Community Services Department at (805) 568-2467